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2014 Annual Report

Dear members,
 
Our 2014 Annual Report is ready for you.  It contains an infographic of
our membership and annual survey results, 2014 Financials, 2014
goals and progress, 2015 goals, and volunteer appreciation. 
 
The 2015 goals came from the board retreat on December 4, 2014
and from the Board Executive Committee.  The goals will only be
achieved through the development of new committees. You will be
hearing more about the opportunities for your involvement at the
February chapter meeting and in future communication.  
 
Thank you for your excellent feedback through the annual survey.
Many of the new initiatives are based on your feedback. We have
increased our lunch meetings, added locations for meetings, are on
the verge of beginning the CPLP Prep program, and are tailoring
programs around your feedback. 
 
Lets have a productive and collaborative year!
Sally Koppy
President, ATD Kansas City Chapter
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